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Dates for your Diary 

Please follow the link below for the yearly planner  

https://loatlandsprimary.net/files/91/Letters-Home/904/Year-Planner-2022-23.pdf 

 

 

Timestable Rockstars  

The results for this week’s battle of highest scoring class are:  

1st place –Cowell 87,684       2nd place – Wilson 30,317       3rd place – Lewis 12,442 

 

Largest improvement in accuracy in 7 days 

1st place –Isaac H Y6    2nd place –  Kat Y3       3rd place – Azaria Y6 

 

Well done to everyone who took part this week 

 

England Rocks Results 

Loatlands came 520th out of 3913 schools and scored and amazing 91,478 points  

Well Done!!  

 

Photo orders 

Please can orders for school photos by brought in to the school office by Friday 25th November  

 

Punctuality 

We have noticed a number of pupils are arriving late for school in the morning. Please note that the school gates 

open at 8:45am ready for children to line up and be collected by their class teacher at 8:50am. It can be extremely 

disruptive for the teacher and the rest of the class when a child arrives late and they are missing out on valuable 

learning time. 

 

Christmas cards/mugs 

Christmas cards, mugs and coasters were sent home with children this week. If you missed the date for ordering 

you are still able to place an order. Just go to the ‘late orders’ section on the website www.school-

fundraising.co.uk and place your order please note there will now be a delivery charge.   

 

Poppy Appeal 

A massive thank you to everyone for supporting this years Poppy Appeal. 

We raised an amazing £465.12 

 

Coop Donation 

A big thank you to the Hilltop Coop for the lovely donation of flower 

bulbs  
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School Council  

Meet your School Council for the 

year. We are proud to introduce 

the School Council for the 

current year. Children have 

been voted for and elected by 

their class to represent the 

views of the children within 

school. We are looking forward 

to sharing ideas with everyone 

as to how to make 

improvements to our school. If 

you have any ideas please share 

these with your class 

representative so they can 

record these ready to share at 

our next meeting.   

 

Warm Welcome  

I am delighted to announce that we have appointed Mrs Natalie de la Salle as the new Rosen Class Teacher and 

Phase 1 Leader from January 2023. Mrs de la Salle is coming to us from Mawsley Primary School where she has 

worked for many years and has extensive experience both in Reception and across the primary age range.  With 

her warm and gentle nature, we are sure that she will form excellent relationships with all of the children across 

Phase 1 very quickly and ensure that the transition is as smooth as possible. 

 

We look forward to extending a warm Loatlands welcome to Mrs de la Salle over the coming weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2022-2023 

Term 2  

Term starts  Monday 31 October 

Term ends  Friday 16 December 

 Training Day Monday 19 December 

  

Term 3  

Term starts  Tuesday 3 January 2023 

Term ends  Thursday 9 February  

 Training Day Friday 10 February 

 
Term 4 

Term starts  Monday 20 February 

Term ends  Friday 31 March 

 

Term 5   

Term starts  Monday 17 April 

Term ends  Friday 26 May 

  

Term 6  

Term starts  Monday 5 June 

Term ends  Wednesday 26 July 

 Training Day Thursday 27 July 



 

 



 


